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December 21, 2015
Via Electronic Filing Only to:

Public Service Commission

Re: Application for Transfer of Utilities
Notice of Final Closing
Case Nos.: SM-2016-0062 & WM-2016-0063
Transferor: Southtown Utility Company
Transferee: City of Bolivar, MO

Dear Commission Members:

| am writing on behalf of Southtown Utilities Company and the City of Bolivar, Missouri in
regards to the pending cases identified above. The purpose of this letter is to update the
Commission on the status of the contract closing for the transfer of Southtown Utilities
Company’s water and sewer facilities to the City of Bolivar.

I am pleased to inform you that as of Friday, December 18, 2015, the final closing has taken
place between the parties and the sale and transfer of the utilities is complete.

Thank you for your time in reviewing this correspondence; and please let me know if you have
any questions or concerns.

Yours truly,

\\
“DOUGEAS,- HAUN & HEIDE bp.c.

By < lﬁ/ 7/ -
Do M. Brow,
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/
cc: Ronda Riden, Southtown Utilities Compaony
Darin Chappell, City Administrator for City of Bolivar, MO 473265200 &
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1910 E Battlefield, Suite A
Springfield, Mo 65804
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